Request and Response 2019-01368 – OPCC expenses

I would be grateful if you would explain the following hospitality listed for 2016.

4th July 2016 --- Informal meeting and dinner David Jamieson £54.50

Ashley Bertie £54.80

Judy Foster £54.50

Organisation offering hospitality ---- OPCC 

How can the OPCC offer this hospitality to itself?

In response to your request I can confirm The Police and Crime Commissioner had arranged an informal meeting/dinner with the other local PCCs following the elections in May 2016. This was to discuss a joint programme of regional partnership and collaboration going forward. It was paid for by the office with a limit per head, so the commissioner paid for the PCC and two APCCs at that time which is why it is on the register.
